
 

 

 
Manchester Building Society Finance Director Change  

 
 
Manchester Building Society Group ("the Society") today announces that Rob Green, who has been Interim 
Finance Director of the Society since September 2015, has decided to step down from this role for personal 
family reasons at the end of March. 
  
The Society is recruiting for the role and expects to make an appointment in due course. 
  
David Harding, Chairman of the Society, said:  "I would like to thank Rob for his strong contribution to the Society 
during the last 18 months. He has been a valued member of the management team and we all wish him the best 
for the future." 
 
 
Enquiries  

Andy Donald - Maitland  
020 7379 5151  
adonald@maitland.co.uk  
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